
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Call for Papers 

Second BRISE Conference on Early Childhood Development 

Berlin, Germany, June 19–20, 2023 

 

 

 

 

the Second BRISE Conference on Early Childhood Development. It will again be held as an in-person 

single-session meeting at the Leibniz Headquarters in Berlin, Germany. The two-day conference is 

scheduled for June 19th–20th, 2023. 
  

The BRISE research alliance particularly focusses on disadvantaged families. Its aim is to foster 

insights on how to counteract the emergence of cognitive and social disparities in early childhood 

development. Therefore, our conferences bring up to 100 academics of all career stages invested in 

Early Childhood Education and Care (ECEC) to share their most recent findings and engage in 

interdisciplinary dialogue. Two highly distinguished keynote speakers will certainly spark debates: 

Kathryn Hirsh-Pasek and Pauline Slot. With this call we request submissions for paper presentation or 

poster presentation in both German and English. We welcome submissions from all disciplines 

engaged in research on early childhood development. Researchers interested in making an active 

contribution to the meeting are invited to submit a 250-word summary of their proposed presentation 

via email to brise@leibniz-ipn.de by February 28, 2023. Please indicate which type of contribution you 

would like to make in your submission. The summaries of accepted papers will be made available 

online. 

We ask everyone intending to participate to register for the meeting. There will, however, be no 

registration fee. We will provide information about the registration process in the near future on the 

project website. Please feel free to contact us via the given email address with any questions you might 

have. 

We would appreciate your assistance in widely distributing this open call for submissions to your 

networks and look forward to seeing you in Berlin. 
 

With kind regards on behalf of the BRISE research alliance 

 

 

 

After the stimulating inaugural conference and the unfortunate break of our series the Bremen 

Initiative to Foster Early Childhood Development (BRISE) is now pleased to cordially invite you to attend 


